

and Sixth Form



Uttoxeter New Road, Derby, DE22 3HU Executive Headteacher: Mr N. Wilkinson B.Ed Hons. NPQH.

Tel: 01332 366711

E-mail: admin@bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Website: www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk

'Winter Jumper' Day - Friday 9th December 2022



Dear Parents/Carers

As part of the Primary Phase Christmas celebration events being held throughout December 2022, the school is holding a 'Winter Jumper' Day on Friday 9th December 2022.

On this day, pupils can wear winter or Christmas items for school. Pupils dressing in winter clothes on Friday 9th December will need to wear the rest of their uniform as usual.

There is no charge for taking part in this event.

Yours faithfully

Mrs K Beecroft Head of Primary





















